
Request for Authorization to 
Rename the College of Technology of Computer Sciences at 

East Carolina University 
 
 
 

 East Carolina University is requesting authorization to change the name of its College of 
Technology of Computer Sciences to the College of Engineering and Technology.  The current name was 
taken in 2003 when Computer Science joined the School of Industry and Technology to form the College 
of Technology and Computer Science.  This occurred prior to the establishment of the undergraduate 
engineering degree in 2004 and the Department of Engineering in 2006.  The College is comprised of 
four departments, including Engineering, Computer Science, Technology Systems, and Construction 
Management.  Engineering is now the largest degree program in the college. 
 
 
Recommendation:  It is recommended that the Board of Governors approve East Carolina University’s 
request to change the name of its College of Technology and Computer Sciences to the College of 
Engineering and Technology. 
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